
Welcome to our 125 Years Anniversary SV-Symposium
on Wednesday, September 04th, 2024 in Nuremberg.

We have reason to celebrate and therefore, we set up this symposium, featuring a five-hour program with selected speakers. 
After every presentation you will be given the chance to ask questions and for a personal exchange with the speakers.

OUR SPEAKERS ARE:
Dr Sebastian Ganz (AniCura Kleintierspezialisten/ 
Small Animal Clinic, Karlsruhe and Weingarten) 	 - Expert Veterinarian for Breeding Hygiene and Biotechnology in Reproduction
Dr Bernd Tellhelm (DZG - Center for Dysplasia in Gießen) 	 - Expert Veterinarian for Surgery (LTK Hessen)
Dr Jan-Peter Bach (VDH) 	 - Specialist for Animal Welfare and Animal Health 
Dr Daniela Rickert (Official Veterinarian of the town of Nuremberg) 	 - Expert Veterinarian for Animal Welfare and Public Veterinary Issues 
Dr Eberhard Manz (GENERATIO - Center for Animal Genetics) 	 - Expert Veterinarian for Breeding Hygiene and Insemination 

Programm
From 09:00 hours – 10:00 hours 	 Admission and Welcome Coffee 

10:00 hours – 10:15 hours		  Welcoming Address of the SV President 

10:15 hours – 12:00 hours 	 Dr Sebastian Ganz	 Herpes Disease of Dogs 

12:00 hours – 13:00 hours	 Dr Bernd Tellhelm	� Significance & Influence of Skeletal Disorders on the 
Health of German Shepherd Dogs under considerati-
on of animal welfare aspects

13:00 hours – 14:00 hours 	 LUNCH BREAK 

14:00 hours - 15:00 hours	 Dr Jan-Peter Bach	 Current Findings on Animal Welfare in Dog Breeding 

15:00 hours – 16:00 hours 	 Dr Daniela Rickert	� Veterinary Legal Requirements and Procedure in Case 
of Animal Cruelty 

16:00 hours – 16:30 hours	 COFFEE BREAK 

16:30 hours – 17:30 hours	 Dr Eberhard Manz	� History & State of Affairs in the SV-DNA Procedure/ 
DNA based inbreeding Assessment 

Please follow the QR-Code for tickets purchase:
Price per person: 125,00 € 
(including Lunch Buffet,  
Coffee, Cake and cool Beverages)

Venue:
Park-Lounge, 
Max-Morlock-Stadium, Nuremberg 
Parking sufficiently available

  We are looking forward to meeting you at the Symposium!


